
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org
March 28, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 810:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which establishes a Oregon Health
Savings Account program in office of State Treasurer to enable Oregon taxpayers to reduce
taxable income by making contributions to program that reimburses taxpayers' qualified
medical expenses.

We do not support using health savings accounts as a substitute for health insurance, but
such a program operated by the State Treasurer could help Oregonians avoid getting ripped
off.
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